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Dear Kathy,

I recently sold my home at 12900 Willow Creek Road in Kentwood and am moving to 553 Dearborn St. in South Park.  I’m going to miss the tree-lined streets and all the dog-lovers, but I’m trading all that for a brand new home with a huge yard nearer to where my parents live.
I want to share with you my experience of working with Ralph Williams during the selling of my home.  Quite simply, I highly recommend him to you, should you ever need real estate services.  I first met Ralph when I was referred to him by a dear friend.  I was extremely impressed with his professionalism and enthusiasm.  When it came time for us to sell, I had no doubts about who to call. 

From day one, Ralph put my needs first. He was always responsive and sympathetic, left no detail uncovered, and had high standards of excellence.  I have sold several homes in the past and never received this special kind of service. 

Ralph’s knowledge of the real estate market is obvious.  We wanted to price our home a little below the market because we needed a fast sale, but Ralph convinced us he’d be able to find a buyer quickly at full market value. He did.  I’m glad I listened to him.  

His marketing skills are second to none.  We were thrilled with a technique he calls the Ugly Yellow Sign. Ask him about it when you call him.  

I thought I would send this letter along to you as a thank you to him for all he did for us. 

Ralph is a wonderful resource.   Call his Consumer Awareness Hotline to hear a free recorded message about how to save thousands of dollars when selling your home – 800-555-5555, ext. 1236.

Good luck in your own future endeavors!

Your (former) neighbor,

(Mary’s signature)


Mary Anderson
